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Governing Committee Announces New Associate Executive Director 

 
 I am pleased to announce that the Governing Committee of the Rating Bureau has appointed 
Krystal A. Ross as Associate Executive Director and Chief Actuary, effective April 1, 2021. 
 
 Ms. Ross is an Associate of the Casualty Actuarial Society, and has been a Member of the 
American Academy of Actuaries since 2010.  Prior to joining CRIB, Ms. Ross worked for over 15 years 
in the workers’ compensation industry, where she provided ratemaking, regulatory reporting and product 
management support for AIG and Starr Companies.  Ms. Ross joined the Rating Bureau in January 2018 
as Chief Actuary.  In that capacity, she oversees all aspects of the Actuarial Division, including 
statistical reporting, rate filings and product development.  During the last three years, she has worked 
closely with the Executive Director on various policymaking and financial matters, as well as the release 
of several new electronic platforms in her division.  She is actively involved in many workers’ 
compensation industry committees, such as the Workers Compensation Insurance Organizations, the 
Compensation Data Exchange and other related advisory committees.  
 
 The Committee and I look forward to the many contributions she will provide to the Rating 
Bureau and to all stakeholders in her new role. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    Paul G. Witko 
 Executive Director 
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